

PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the third annual charity ball being held by the Smiles of Innocence Memorial Charity.

Your attendance at tonight's event, the proceeds of which will support the Hospital for Sick Children Foundation, is a testament to your commitment to the health and well-being of Canada's youth. As you enjoy the congenial atmosphere of this evening's ball, you may take great pride in knowing that, through your efforts, you are making a positive difference in the lives of our nation's most precious resource: our children.

Please accept my best wishes for a most memorable evening, as well as every success in meeting your fundraising objectives.

Jean Chiefen

OTTAWA 2000

